
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

The Russellville Water System will begin flushing water mains on Saturday, September 

18, 2021 at 7:00 a.m.  Flushing will continue daily until completed.  The flushing will 

take approximately six (6) days to complete.  The flushing will take place from 7:00 a.m. 

until approximately 7:00 p.m.  Laundering during this time should be with care, as there 

may be some discoloration of water during flushing.  We regret any inconvenience that 

may be caused during the flushing program. City Corporation would like to thank our 

customers for your patience during our recent system wide flushing program. If you have 

any questions or comments, please call our offices at 479-968-2105. 

 

FLUSHING SCHEDULE 

 

SATURDAY, SEPT 18 

From Round Rock Road to “O” Street, to include all areas in and around Arkansas Tech 

University, extending south along El Paso to W 14th Street. 

 

SUNDAY, SEPT 19 

Generally east of El Paso to Weir Road between “O” and “B” Street.  Also, the 

downtown district from Arkansas Avenue to El Paso between W “C” Street and W 11th. 

 

MONDAY, SEPT 20 

South Arkansas to Vancouver, generally south of W Parkway to W 16th Street. 

 

TUESDAY, SEPT 21 

South Arkansas to Elmira, excluding the Country Acre Subdivision, between “C” Street 

and Highway 247. 

 

WEDNESDAY, SEPT 22 

Generally east of Elmira, to include Country Acres, Cove Landing, and Richland Hills. 

Also, generally south of W Main to W 23rd Street between Vancouver and Skyline 

Drive. 

 

THURSDAY, SEPT 23 

Generally south and west of Skyline Drive between Marina Road and Lock and Dam 

Road. 

 


